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New e-ROC auction dates for 2010 

 

NFPAS to trial monthly e-ROC auctions 
 

 A number of buyers and sellers have asked that we run monthly 
auctions. Therefore NFPAS will trial a monthly auction for October 
and November before having the usual auction in December. By 
January a decision will be made whether to extend this trial. 

 

 The dates of the auctions will be October 27th, November 25th and 
December 22nd. 

 
 These dates are scheduled as close to the Ofgem ROC issue dates 

as possible allowing sellers to turn their ROCs into cash in the 
quickest time possible.  

 
 The first e-ROC auction of CP9 took place in September with 110k 

ROCs selling. Of these 80% were for CP9 and reached an average 
price of £46.11, very close to the maximum prices for CP9 ROCs 
currently forecasted by industry specialists Cornwall Energy. 

 
 
 

 
 

For further details of our e-ROC auction, please visit our web-site, send us an email, or simply give us a call. 

www.nfpas-auctions.co.uk • email: info@nfpas.co.uk • tel: (0191) 245 7330 
 
For more information on Cornwall Energy’s ROC value forecasts please call Ben Hall on (01692 407865) or 
email: ben@cornwallenergy.com 

 

The next e-ROC Auctions will be on October 27th, November 25th 

and December 22nd. 

 
NFPAS Auctions also run on-line auctions for the sale of renewable electricity (e-POWER) and Renewable Transport Fuel 
Certificates (e-TOC).  
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